
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

  

Bahamas Swimming Federation 

  

Quadrennial Constitution Meeting 

  

Notice is given for the Quadrennial Constitution Meeting for review of proposed constitution and rule 

changes to be held on December 21st, 2009 at the BKKAC at 6:00 pm. 

  

Proposed changes can be viewed and/or downloaded at www.bahamasswimmingfederation.com. 

  

Signed 

  

Kathryn Dillette 

Secretary 

Bahamas Swimming Federation 

 


